
 

Home Learning - Week 35 

Welcome back, we hope you have all enjoyed a fun filled half term holiday; we have loved hearing about what 

the children have been up to!   

This week we have started a new topic ‘Under the Sea’.  We have started by thinking about the children’s own 

experiences of going to the beach and have read the story ‘Sally and the Limpet’. 

 This week we have written a list of things that we would need to take the beach in our beach 

bag.  We sounded out carefully and wrote down the sounds that we could hear. 

 We have listened to the story ‘Sally and the Limpet’ and have acted it out in our new beach 

role-play area using words and phrases from the story. 

 We thought about what is special about our Dads and have made them something very special 

out of clay. 

 In Maths we have learnt about the numbers 19 and 20, and have represented them using 

Numicon, part-part whole, tens frames and objects.  We also learnt about odd and even 

numbers. 

 In PE we have practised some of the events that will be in our Sports Morning next week. 

 In Letters and Sounds we have recapped all of the sounds and words that we have learnt so 

far and have practised writing longer ccvc and cvcc words. 

 

Home Learning Task: 

We hope to make a class rock pool, if you visit the beach this weekend please could you collect shells, 

small pebbles, small pieces of driftwood.   

Please remember to read five times and record it in your reading diary. 

EYFS - Sports Morning – Our EYFS Sports Morning will take place next Wednesday 19th at 9am.  We 

hope that lots of parents are able to join us for it!  Please take time to read the Sports Day email 

which outlines the plan for the morning. 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Paul, Miss Burnell and Cheryl. 

 

 

 

 

  



 



 

 

 

 


